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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I've been reading about Rim Road being shut down because of environmental impact. It seems to me that roads

designated to keep people off other terrain, shouldn't be closed down. Roads to keep people on the roads,

should remain open to be used as roads. There may be a math equation in that somewhere. Also, is the city,

county or state selling off mineral rights or something? Just a concerned citizen.


